For 4 young golfers, Kentucky was the perfect spot for their cold Minnesota spring break.
High schoolers, Leonard Christenson, Colin Westrum, Brady Henry, and Will Henry
came to Kentucky to take advantage of their Youth on Course membership to play

some of the beautiful courses that are a part of the Youth on Course program in
Louisville.

“Our school’s spring break gave us a perfect opportunity to go somewhere a bit warmer than
Minnesota. We had all been itching to get some golf in since Minnesota courses
closed in early November, and we knew we had to golf for spring break. As we
started to plan our golf trip, we all agreed we had to go to Kentucky. Not only
does the Louisville area have amazing history and culture surrounding it,
there’s also plenty of YOC courses to choose from. We're all high school
students, which meant our spring break trip had to be done on a strict budget.
Instead of greens fees costing hundreds of dollars, Youth on Course allowed us
to golf as much as we wanted, and at an excellent price. | was able to play 3
full days of golf for less than 30 dollars. The value of a Youth on Course
membership can’t be understated.” — Leonard Christenson

Youth on Course is giving opportunities to kids around the country to play on golf
courses they never thought they would experience. Being a course that is a part
of YOC can not only impact the lives of the kids in your state, but the kids in
your country.

“My Youth on Course experience has been helpful in inspiring me to go out and continue to golf.
Our group of 4 tries to golf every week using Youth on Course courses. With the discounted
rates, it allows for people to go out and play for only $5 at some top of the line and beautiful
course across the US. Youth on Course has been special to me because it has allowed for me
to go golf at a bunch of different courses and not have to worry about not being able to enjoy a
course because it was too expensive.” — Colin Westrum



